Honorable Supervisors,

Please hear this call!ll This is so important. | have paid 10s of thousands of dollars to the county in sales taxes on my
small cannabis business already. My voice should matter.

I am writing in support of MCA's Memo dated 10/16/2020 regarding Item 5C on the agenda for the meeting on
Tuesday 10/20/2020.

We request that the Board NOT take action on the Hemp Pilot Program at this time.
Sincerely,

Elise Planty Douglas



